
Chair Webb and Amanda, 
I write in support of H.517 in the form as linked below, and specifically as to section 7, the 
“Purple Star” designation, Vermont-NEA supports that section and the option for schools to 
participate in the program.  I cannot testify on this matter this morning but wanted to convey 
our support in writing.  Thank you. 
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